IBERIA PARISH LIBRARY

educate » enlighten o entertain

September 3, 2025

SUBJECT: Notice of Regular Meeting Cancellation

Please be advised that there was NO QUORUM for the rescheduled August Regular
Meeting of the Iberia Parish Library Board of Control. The August 12" regular meeting was
rescheduled for Tuesday, August 19th, at 3:30 PM, at the Main Bra nch Library, 445 E. Main
Street. An email roll call has determined that there will be a quorum Thursday, September

4, 2025, at 3:30 PM at the Main Branch Library.

Sincerely,

Marjorie Hills
Library Director

445 E. Main St.
New Iberia, Louisiana 70560
(337) 364-7150/ Fax 364-7622




